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Open business and two vehicles struck by gunfire 

 

On Wednesday, January 4, 2023 at 12:54 A.M., officers responded to 348 SW Baya Avenue, Waffle House, to 

the report of gunfire.  

Upon arrival, officers were advised of a vehicle which was possibly involved in the gunfire. The vehicle was 

stopped and all occupants were cleared of having any involvement in the incident. Two vehicles and the 

business were struck by and sustained damage from the gunfire which was witnessed by several individuals 

who could not provide a description of the shooter. One of the vehicles and the business were occupied. No one 

was injured during the incident.  

If anyone has any information on any of these incidents, they are asked to contact the Lake City Police 

Department at (386) 752-4343 and speak with Investigator Sapp. 

 

 

 

 

 
Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068  

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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